City of Havelock
Slocum Park Phase IV Improvements
Addendum 1
October 5, 2017

A pre-bid meeting will be held at 2:00 pm on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at City Hall, One
Governmental Ave. Havelock, NC.

The bid closing has been changed from 3:00 pm on October 18, 2017 to 3:00 pm on November 1, 2017.

Thank you for your continued interest in our project.

CITY OF HAVELOCK

Lee W. Tillman

Finance Director
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